

Dear Evelyn,

As we move through the spring, we realize you are eager to choose your housing for fall 2024. **The opportunity to choose your space will take place after the university's commitment deadline of May 1.** Appointment times will be given in order in which you initially registered for housing and paid the \$35 fee.

Until then, continue to check your email for information about designating roommates and research halls and rates at <a href="https://newstand.com/halls-number-num

Please contact us if you have any questions, we are here to help!

Sincerely,

Suzanne Reichner

Assistant Director for Assignments and Contracts

**University Housing** 

University of Georgia

housing@uga.edu

706-542-1421